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STANLEY ENGINEERING TRIP 

A number of students in Year 10 have been given the
opportunity to visit Stanley Engineered Fastenings next
week. A reminder that consent forms must be brought
back and handed to Miss Culleton or Mr Miller. Year 13
students gained lots of insight from their site visit
earlier this month. 

 

ENGINEERING EXAM 

The Year 12 BTEC students will complete their Unit 3
Engineering Product Design and Manufacture exam on
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please arrive
promptly to the exams next week which take place in
the Lecture Theatre.
 
Tuesday - Period 4 and 5 (2 hours)
Wednesday - Period 1, 2 and 3 (3 hours)
Thursday - Period 3, 4 and 5 (3 hours)
 
 
 

 

PARENT MAIL

In order to communicate with parents, the college uses
Parent Mail - an online platform that can be accessed
on a PC, tablet or smartphone. You must have a valid
email address that can be uploaded to the Parent Mail
system to recieve important messages from the
college, report absences and to make future parents
evening appointments.
 
If you currently cannot access Parent Mail, please
speak to the college office or email info@utcw.co.uk
with your email address. This will allow us to ensure all
Parent Mail contacts are up to date. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

Thank you to those who attended Year 10 and Year 12
parents evening on Thursday evening. These are
valuable opportunities to update you on your child's
progress. Please contact subject teachers should you
require any further assistance. 
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CADET EXCHANGE VISIT 
C O M B I N E D  C A D E T  F O R C E

Two of our Year 12 cadets have been
chosen to take part in a Cadet Exchange
Programme that takes place in July this
year.
 
The cadets took part in a weekend
training exercise in April at Altcar
Training Camp in Hightown, Formby.
They were selected by an independent
Army Selection Team. 

The selection weekend involved a
variety of activities designed to test the
leadership skills and character of the
cadets. These included command tasks,
group discussions, and first aid
scenarios.
 
They will represent UTC Warrington
CCF and are amongst other ACF/CCF
contingents from all over the UK.

Kyle Appleton and Sam Woolland will
travel to Lithuania later this year to take
part in the exchange visit that includes
outdoor team building and a range of
military themed activities.
 
The pair will work with other British and
foreign cadets, as part of the Exercise
Baltic Guard, aimed at engaging the UK
and Baltic States. 

You may have noticed some new
advertisements for the UTC around
Warrington over the last few weeks.
 
As part of our year-round advertising for
the college, the focus of our most
recent promotional activity has been on
the common misconceptions about
University Technical Colleges and some
of the FAQs about joining our type of
institutions. 

UTC
TACKLES
COMMON
MYTHS
M A R K E T I N G
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"I AM LOOKING FORWARD

TO MEETING OTHER

CADETS IN LITHUANIA

AND REPRESENTING THE

CADETS."

- YEAR 12 CCF

The myth busting campaign features
images of some UTC Warrington’s
students and graduates, those either
still studying or who have recently
joined apprentice schemes, all with
different multi-national companies
based in Warrington. The images are
juxtaposed against some of the
comments that have been levied at
UTC’s across the country.
 
The idea behind the campaign is to
demonstrate the reality of the
opportunities students currently have
and what those attending UTC
Warrington have achieved.
 
You can read more on our website and
read a news article about our campaign
on the Warrington Worldwide website. 
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INFO@UTCW.CO.UK


